Breese, Robert

From: Patel, Dawn

Sent: 08 May 2018 17:56 -

Cc: ]

Subject: Enoteca, 2 London Wall Place. 201804990
Dear team,

This department acknowledges receipt of the application for a Premises license at 2 London Wall Place. The
application If granted as it stands would permit people to drink outside the premises until midnight Monday to
Saturday and until 2200 hours on a Sunday. Noise associated with this type of activity Is not part of the current
character of that area and residents of Roman House and of Andrews House on Fore Street would have line of sight
to the external drinkers. The background noise level is likely to drop as the evening progresses and noise from
people stood outside whilst drinking is likely to cause disturbance to neighbouring residents at a time when they
wish to rest and sleep. Such disturbance is not in accordance with the licensing objective to prevent public
nuisance. As such, this department wishes to make a representation.

It is understood that the Montcalm/Jugged Hare, Chiswell Street (also in close proximity to the Barbican) bring
customers inside at 2100 hours through the week to minimise disturbance to neighbours. This time of 2100 hours
may be a more suitable time to bring customers Inside and therefore control nolse.

Kind regards

Dawn Patel

Environmental Health Officer

Pollution Team

Please note that | work on Mondays and Tuesdays
Dept. of Markets & Consumer Protection

City of London, PO Box 270,
Guildhall, London, EC2P 2E)

Emall: |

Web: cityoriondon.gov.uk/noise

Register non-road mobile machinery (NRMM) via this link: nrmm.london

Should you wish to provide feedback service you ; please follow this link:

surveymonkey.com/r/PHPP Noise





